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11th October 2019

Hola!

In order to meet the demands of the new curriculum we need to teach a modern foreign language as well as Welsh and English. With this in mind we asked the children which language they wanted to learn and they chose Spanish. We have taken advantage of the GwE offer to take part in the Global Futures pilot project (second year) and as a result have access to the Primary Languages Network. Miss Fisher will lead this initiative; she is enrolled on an Open University course in Spanish and will be helping us all to practise our new developing language skills. Adios!
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The Play Council received the new Junkyard Shed to store all their lunchtime play equipment. Thank you to the PTA for supporting this initiative.

No Cooking Club on Thurs 17th Oct due to Target Setting meetings
Upcoming events:

October 

Thur 17th Target Setting 
Tues 22nd Oct PTA DVD night 3pm-5pm

Fri 25th Training Day 
November

Tue 26th Chester Zoo (Reception - Year 6)

Thur 28th Show and Tell 
